
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team. 
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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you enjoy some lovely family time over the half 

term break. 

Special Photos 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who uploaded their  

special photos.  The  

children loved sharing 

them with the class. 

Spare Kit 

 

Over the half term please 

check that your child’s 

spare kit bag includes a 

full named 

school  

uniform and 

underwear 

and socks. 

Reading  

 

Please encourage your 

child to read every day 

during the half term 

break.  See the back of 

this newsletter for some 

tips. 

Maths Challenges 

 

Well done to everyone 

who has completed their 

Maths Challenges this 

half term.  

These  

children have  

received a  

certificate. 


